
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motor Vehicle Thefts 

008th District (Chicago Lawn)  
 
 
About the Crime:  
This alert gives notice to residents in the 008th District of Motor Vehicle Thefts that 
have occurred within the 008th District (Chicago Lawn). Offender(s) took vehicles off 
the street by unknown means.  
 
Incident times and locations:  

• 6200 Block of S. Western on September 25, 2017 at approximately 04:15 
P.M. 

• 6200 Block of S. Western on September 28, 2017 at approximately 04:27 
P.M. 

• 6000 Block of S. Artesian on September 30, 2017 at approximately 04:35 
P.M. 

• 6100 Block of S. Western on October 6, 2017 at approximately 10:30 A.M. 
 
About the Offender:  

• Male(s) Black, 16 to 17 years of age, 6'0, 160lbs  
 
What you can do:  

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors.  

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area.  

• Do not leave your car keys in the vehicle.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information.  

 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the 
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
                     
                        JA-446375, JA-450393, JA-453083 & JA-460796 

Reference: P17-1-290 

Alert #P17-1-290CA 

October 19, 2017  


